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A Message From Kathy: 

Activ8 Academy is committed to frequent, two-way communication to ensure meaningful
family involvement. Children thrive when the adults in their lives; parents, teachers and
community members, are partnering to encourage and support them.  

Parent-teacher communication via our weekly newsletters and Class DoJo are intended to
provide continual information about your child's academic and social/emotional growth. At it's
best, this communication acts a bridge between active family engagement and strong parent
partnerships with the school.  

While scholar progress is assessed daily through a variety of tasks and observations, Progress
Reports are formally shared twice per year. Their purpose is to provide specific feedback and
guidance to families, and to support each scholar's opportunity to master grade level
standards and achieve his/her learning goals.  

Today families are receiving 2nd Semester Progress Reports. We are so excited to see the
growth in grade level competencies, personal confidence and attainment of learning goals
across the Academy! 

"Children are the Priority. Change is the Reality. Collaboration is the Strategy." I love this quote
by Judith Billings and think it is most appropriate for the educational mission we are on. The
strategy is working as evidenced in the Progress Report’s shared today.  

If you have any questions regarding the content of your scholar's Progress Report please
contact his/her teacher directly.  

Thank you for your partnership and the privilege of working with your family.
 

Blessings,
Kathy | 949-698-3350
kathy@activ8learning.com
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Activ8 Academy is Open for
Enrollment for the 2021-2022 

School Year!
 

Current families will continue to receive
priority registration. New family

registration opened on March 1st. 
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March 17th - Wear GREEN for St Patrick's Day
March 23rd - Check out our new school
April 12-16th: Spring Break- No School
May 31st: Memorial Day- No School
June 4th: End of year conferences 
June 11th: Last Day of School

Mark Your Calendars: 

Join Kathy & Jess for Coffee!
Tuesday, March 23rd, 8:45-9:45am | Randolph Center 

 
Get the latest updates on our new school offerings and design. 

View renderings of our Design Center, Reading Nook and Playground. 
Meet Jessica Grace, aka Miss Jess, our social skills trainer/practitioner and learn more about our

exciting partnership!
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3rd Grade scholars Andrew and Joshua
complement their in-class journey

around the world by engineering the
"Leaning Tower of Pisa" from Italy during

lunch.

Watch Out! 
“The Floor is Lava” game has 1st Grade
friends cooperating, not being space

invaders and having a ton of fun at recess.  

Mom, Kellee and
1st Grade Scholar

Madelyn
preparing to get
their GREEN on

for Saint Patrick’s
Day☘ 

Can't make the chat, but still have questions?
Contact Kathy: kathy@activ8learning.com

Please RSVP to Ellen at the Front Desk 
 info@activ8learning.com | 949-251-0605 


